
  

 
 
 

 
PUBLIC ADVISORY NO. 2021-37 

 
 
SUBJECT :  Overseas Voting Registration 
 
DATE  : 14 October 2021  
___________________________________________________________________ 
 
The Philippine Embassy in Nairobi wishes to inform the public that the overseas voting 

registration has ended today, 14 October 2021. 

 

The Philippine Embassy in Nairobi would like to thank the public for their cooperation 

and continued desire to exercise their right to vote. 

 

Further information regarding the 2022 National Elections will be posted in the future. 

 

Maraming Salamat po! 

 

 

 


